
Worldham Parish Council Meeting 
Wednesday 2nd June 2021 at 8pm  

 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
TO NOTE – Due to the expiration of legislation allowing for virtual meetings but in accordance with 
current social restrictions reference physical meetings, this meeting has been cancelled. We hope to 
return to the village hall for future meetings once social restrictions have been lifted and in accordance 
with government guidelines.  
 
P Hibbins 
Pam Hibbins, Clerk to the Council 
24th May 2021 

    
 


